
 

The big news for November is that there is NO 
MEETING!! 

The first Tuesday is an election day and it is hoped all 
members who are eligible will VOTE.  Citizens of a 

democracy are blessed with the opportunity to cast their 
private ballot and to direct the future of their 

communities. 
 



 
 
 

THE BIG EVENT OF THE MONTH OF DECEMBER 
WILL BE THE ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY AT THE 

COCOA VILLAGE ELKS CLUB ON DECEMBER 8TH. 
 

SINCE THERE IS NO MEETING IN NOVEMBER, 
MEMBERS WILL NEED TO CONTACT EITHER CO-

CHAIRMAN, DONNA LONGWAY 
(boosterx2002@gmail.com) OR TJ HANEY. 

(mnthaney@gmail.com). INCLUDE YOUR MEAL 
CHOICE (see below description.) 

 
Checks should be made payable to CBSPS and 

mailed to Sandy Schoonmaker: 403 Berwick Way: 
Melbourne, FL 32940 and must be received prior to 

December 1st. 
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Dave Johnson, the DJ from past years, will 

provide the music to 

dance the night away. 

v  

IT’S HOLIDAY TIME:  

 

 

 

Dave Johnson, the DJ from past years, will provide the music 

to dance the night away. 

 Executive Cher Kati from the Hilton Garden Inn will 

provide the meal, including appetizers, salad, a choice of 

beef tips or salmon, vegetables, garlic mashed potatoes, 

and cheese cake with strawberries.  

 Cost for the meal: $45/person ($47/credit card payment) 

 Cash Bar. 

 Activity Fund will finance the overhead expenses. 

This is the dress-up event of the year. Put on your holiday 

attire and join the fun! 

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED INCLUDING MEAL CHOICE BY 

DECEMBER 1ST. 

COCOA VILLAGE ELK CLUB 

 



 
 

 
 

  

The 2024 classes are being determined. SEO 

Mike Haney will be sending out a survey asking 

for imput from the members regarding what 

classes they wish to take in the up-coming year. 

Please respond since planning requires 

enlisting an instructor and finding classroom 

space. Any member who already has a 

preference may share it directly via 

SEO@cbsps.org  



 


